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Dear CMSA Members & friends, 

As the end of 2022 approaches, I like to take an inventory of our 

annual accomplishments for the organization.  In retrospect, we 

have moved from the many bleak months of COVID into a very 

successful and productive year.  Our biggest accomplishment 

have been in the annual conference category.  Our Board of 

Directors have worked so hard to produce two conferences in 

2022.  Our one-day spring conference and our most recent two-

day fall conference were both well attended by our audience as 

well as our faithful sponsors and exhibitors.  We look forward to 

hosting our next conference in November of 2023. 

I want to take a moment to thank our board members for their 

diligent work in keeping this organization alive and thriving.  

Without our incredible board members , I am not sure where we 

would be as an organization.  I would like to welcome our newest 

board members whose term began in November 2022, Kurt 

Ederer, Janet Fedor and Stephanie Rider.  Welcome back and 

thank you for your support of CMSA-OK. 

I also would be amiss if I did not take this opportunity to express 

my gratitude to our Executive Director, Wendy Gerdes.  Wendy is 

the true backbone of our organization.  She handles everything 

behind the scenes and keeps me on track.  Our 2022 success is a 

direct resuÌÔ ÏÆ 7ÅÎÄÙȭÓ ÃÏÍÍÉÔÍÅÎÔ ÔÏ #-3!-OK.  Wendy, I 

hope I remember to tell you every week how grateful I  am for 

everything that you do for the organization.  I CANNOT 

IMAGINE WHERE I WOULD BE WITHOUT YOU AS MY RIGHT 

HAND!  Thank you for your dedication and service to CMSA-OK. 
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2022 - 2023                                     

CMSA-OK Board   

President: Robert Fuxa               

RFuxa@hpillc.org 

Past President: Natalie Teeter               

NTeeter@Hanger.com 

President Elect:  

Vice-President: Debbie Moffett RN,                      

OHN, RM, CM                                                   

debbie.moffett@aarcorp.com 

Secretary: Kyle Spencer RN, BSN, CCM                                  

kyle@eiffelmedical.org 

Treasurer: Randy Hulin 

rhulin@leviusmedical.com 

DIRECTORS 

Sara Forrest                                 

sara@cohesivehealthcare.net 

Becky Grantham 

Becky@ArrowSeniorAdvisors.com 

Janet Fedor RN, BS, CCM                                                  

janet-fmms@cox.net 

Kurt Ederer RN, CCM                            

kjernccm@aol.com 

Stephanie Rider                         

stephanie@ridermms.com 

 

ANCILLARY BOARD MEMBER 

Tamara Webb MSN RN                            

twebb@seniorhelpers.com 

Maria Davidson 

madavidson@selectmedical.com 

 

 

 

 

 

  

HOMESTEAD ASSISTED LIVING 

2022 November Booth Winner 

They had an 

impressive door 

prize!! Check out 

the dinosaur egg! 

They captured a  

SINGING 

Dinosaur!! 
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 I would also like to thank the CMSA-OK membership.  We appreciate your continued 

membership and support of the organization.  We hope that you are pleased with what we 

have produced for you this year.  I encourage each of to let a board member know what we can 

do as an organization to better serve your needs.  We all work together to support case 

management and the incredibly important service you provide within our community.  

On behalf of the CMSA-OK Board of Directors, our Executive Director and myself, we hope 

your holidays are exceptional.  We hope that you spend time with those that you love and 

make the trip home safely.  It has been our privilege to serve as the leadership of CMSA-OK in 

2022 and we look forward to serving the organization in 2023. 

Happy Holidays, 

Robert Fuxa  

CMSA-OK President 
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